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August 24, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Huss, 
 
Our football and basketball coaches have cleaned out closets and sorted through equipment. In 
the process of doing so they found old jerseys, uniforms, and gym bags. They would like for the 
Board to declare these items as surplus and be allowed to sell the surplus items to students as a 
fundraiser. The money raised would go into the athletic account and be used towards future 
purchases. 
 
I would like for this request to be put on the September board meeting agenda for approval. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Sheila Stone 
 


